
Republic of Panama 
Superintendency of Banks 

 
 
 
 
June 26, 2006 
CIRCULAR No. 042-2006 
  
  
  
  
  
  
General Manager 
Panama City 
  
  
       Ref.: New numbers for the Phone System  
  
  
Dear Manager: 
  
We hereby inform you that starting on July three (3) of the current year, our Phone 
System will change its numbers to: 
  

506-78-00  and  506-79-00 
  
Likewise, we inform you that all phone numbers of this Institution starting with the 
prefix 206 will change said prefix to 506. 
  
Thanking you in advance for the attention given to this matter, we undersign, 
  
 
Attentively, 
  
  
Delia Cardenas 
Superintendent 
 
 

 
 


